Duvke Power Covpany
Power BuiLvinoe
422 Sovrn CHurcH STREET, Citarrotre, N C. 28242

WILLIAM O PARRER, UR
/iCr PRESIDENT
Srtam FPanouct.on

TELERwGONE Anga 704
*3-4083

March 14, 1980

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Director

U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commiszion
Region I1

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3109
Atlanta, Ceorgia 30303

Re: Catawba Nuclear Station
Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

On February 14, 1980, Duke Power Company reported a construction
deficiency to Mr. C. R. McFarland of your office. This deficiency
concerned the containment equipment hatch at Catawba. Our written
report on this deficiency will be submitted on or before April 4,
1980.

Ve truly yours,

,lhl..o._.'.. w.
William O. Parker, Jr.
ROS:vr

cec: Director,
Office of Inspection and Enforcemeat




